
                           Letter of Acceptance: ICP. 

                                                                                             January 16th, 2018. 

 

Dear Dr. Machiko and Members of the ICP Nomination and Election 
Committee, 

It is with appreciation and pleasure that I accept your invitation to be 
considered as a candidate for Director-at-Large, ICP, 2018-2021. 

In separate documents I will submit my CV, and a brief bio, as 
requested. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Debbie Joffe Ellis   

Email: debbiejoffeellis@gmail.com 

Website: www.debbiejoffeellis.com 

                                                                            


